
 
8 December 2015 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Re: Coriander Class Trip – Friday 8 January 2016 

We are planning to take our class to the Royal Gunpowder Mills on Friday 8 January 2016 to take part 

in a World War Two workshop. We will be leaving school at 9:15am travelling by minibus and returning 

to school by 3pm. 

Your child will need a packed lunch however if your child is receiving free school meals then the school 

will provide a packed lunch. May we remind you that children should not have fizzy drinks, energy 

drinks or glass bottles. 

Please ensure your child is in school uniform with comfortable shoes and a raincoat. 

The cost of the trip will be £7.50 per child. No additional spending money is required. Please send your 

contribution by Friday 18 December. 

In accordance with the 1996 Education Act, we have to ask for ‘voluntary contribution’ towards the 

cost of the trip. In the unlikely event that costs cannot be covered by contributions, the trip will be 

cancelled. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Gemma Butterfield 

Coriander Class Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Class: Coriander Class                                                  Event: Royal Gunpowder Mills 

 

Child’s Name:…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

I enclose a voluntary contribution of £………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Signature of parent:…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….          

Emergency Contact Number is:………………………………………………………………………………………………………                       


